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  Friday 21st October 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Save the date - Parents Evening 

 

We are delighted to confirm Parents Evenings will be taking place on Tuesday 15th from 

3.30pm - 6pm and Wednesday 16th November from 3.30pm - 6.30pm.   

 

Appointments will be available to book from the week commencing 31st October, when the 

children return from the half term break, and will be bookable through Arbor. 

 

It is very simple to make the appointments in Arbor and we will provide you with further 

instructions when the appointments open.  If you need any assistance with setting up your 

Arbor account, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

 
 

As an extension of our Parents Evenings, we are delighted to confirm that Chartwells, our 

school caterers, will be offering all parents a taster session of the new menu for you to try on 

Wednesday 16th November.  This will give you a fantastic opportunity to sample the meals 

that children eat at school every day. We hope that this will entice some families to sign up 

to school dinners if their child doesn’t currently have them.  

 

We wish you a wonderful half term break and look forward to seeing you all back on 

Monday 31st October. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 

      

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 

       

https://login.arbor.sc/

